
As an Idaho Native and a graduate of the University of Idaho, I would like to add my support gold 

mine that Midas Gold is proposing to build at Stibnite. In addition to the well-paying jobs and the 

positive community impact this is a way to get correct an environmental problem at no cost to the 

tax payer. 

 

When this area was mined many years ago the standards, as well as knowledge, was much different. 

Responsible mining and related financial guarantees, such as are proposed for Stibnite are a win for 

everyone. 

 

I highly recommend the approval of this application. 

 

R M (Mike) Robb, P E  
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